
 

  

IPMS RICHMOND BULLETIN 
Meeting Announcement & Club News 

  

 

 
  

➢ Next Meeting   Monday, October 10, 2023 6:30 pm 
Smoketree Community Cente r 

  

➢ Quick Notes 

We will discuss possibly moving our monthly club meetings to another 
location. 

Also, the Old Dominion Open Committee will have a brief meeting 
immediately following the chapter meeting.   

➢ Last Month’s Meeting: 
At our September meeting, we elected officers for 2022-2023.  Glen 

Martin will be our new President; he will be assisted by Vice-President 
Richard Leininger, Secretary Scott Wallace and Treasurer Ashley 
Abernathy.  We thanked outgoing President Mike Lyons and Treasurer 
Alex Valz for their service. 
 

We also had a number of members turn vendors, trying to “thin the 
stash” during our Swap & Sell event.  We also enjoyed a variety of models 
presented during our Show & Tell segment.   

 
A final note…we have much to prepare for over the next few months.  

Our annual chapter contest and dinner will be December 12 and Old 
Dominion Open is February 25, 2023.  Much work will be required.  We 
need your ideas, assistance, and support to make our upcoming year 
successful. 

 
Looking forward to seeing YOU Monday, October 10, at Smoketree! 

 

 


